
$1,200.00

$480.00

$1,200.00

The provider's final payment offer was considered alongside factors such as the training, experience, and quality outcome

measurements of the provider; the patient acuity and complexity of the clinical services provided; historical reimbursement rates; and

previous contracting history.

Documentation including provider credentials and clinical notes, historical data on reimbursement rates, and evidence of cost increases

were considered.

The decision to award $1,200.00 was based on a comprehensive evaluation of the provider's experience, quality of care, and the

documented increase in service costs. Additionally, the lack of equity in previous contracting attempts with the insurer and the apparent

good faith negotiation efforts by the provider were critical in justifying the higher payment amount.

This determination is made in compliance with all applicable regulations under the No Surprises Act.

The provider and the plan each agreed to pay the designated administrative fees.

Fees consistent with federal guidelines for dispute resolution were charged and paid to the certified IDR entity.

All records associated with this dispute resolution process will be maintained as required by law, ensuring all regulatory and compliance

requirements are met.

Jane Doe

2023-11-02 Dr. James Johnson

2023-11-02 Bob Smith
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